
NOTICE 

As directed, kindly take notice that in view of fresh Guidelines issued 

by the Government of India and the State Government dated 03.04.2021 

and in consideration of recent spike in the cases of Corona Positive, the 

competent authority has been pleased to decide that the functioning of the 

Tribunal shall be conducted "exclusively through virtual mode" from 

06.04.2021 to 17.04.2021. 

Kindly take further notice that entry into the Tribunal is strictlyy 

prohibited, unless authorised. 

By order of Hon'ble Chairman 

Officer-oSeial Duty, 
REAT, Bihar 
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